

## **Folkstyle Committee Meeting**

**June 12th, 2023 – Conference Call**

- Roll Call – Ed, Jay, Rob, Mike, Scott, Jason, Andrew, Joe, Veronica, Pete, Johnny S, Sam Haze
- Update on Folkstyle TOA and Folkstyle Nationals Numbers – Rob gave an update on numbers and participation at TOA events. Need to add more sites.
- Update on Folkstyle Duals – Joe – proposal sent to Rob. Talk about the PNL. Talked about adding duals to TOA events for regional teams. Focus on getting duals or event to east coast.
- Neutral Start and step out for girls folkstyle rule this coming year. Girls Folkstyle Nationals, Pre Season, and TOA will have the rule modification. Concerns about rule, scoring and application of the rule. Rob will share concerns with Joan and Women’s committee.
- 14U Nationals moving to Jan/Feb. Folkstyle nationals to end of March is 16U and up for both boys and girls. Pete gave update.
- New business – None
- Meeting adjourned